[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Phillip Millward 
Sent: 04 August 2015 12:25
To: Planning
Subject: Planned housing development 

I have very serious concerns regarding the planned housing development down Wykham lane.  As a resident of 6 Wykham lane who's house is on the narrowest part, it is already dangerous for my little boy to stand on the path outside our drive/house because of traffic frequently mounting the pavement. We have already had several  close calls. This development will significantly increase the traffic down our single lane road and outside Bishops Loveday School which is already a nightmare,  increasing the danger to the children who live down Wykham lane and go to the school.  Even if the road is extended to the Bloxham Road the traffic will still increase substantially down both roads and the village cannot take it. The whole village will lose its character and we will just be a part of Banbury. Please do not allow this to happen. 

Phillip Millward.  
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

